
SMGA Website 

The website address is smga.azgolf.org  This site is accessible via PCs, MACs, tablets or any smartphone.  The 
presentaƟon will adapt to the device in use. You may use any of your devices at any Ɵme.  The website is 
available 24/7/365 and is updated frequently. 

The website navigaƟon is fairly straighƞorward with various pages presenƟng lots of informaƟon perƟnent to 
the SMGA membership.   

The menu bar with drop-down opƟons is at the top on the page.  Direct links to other pages, documents in PDF 
format or external links are highlighted in blue font.  Everything you want to know about the SMGA is available 
on this website (poke around, you cannot break it). 

Some Key Features 

Using the above link you will land on the FRONTPAGE (Home).  On this page you will find in the top secƟon 
most everything you need for SMGA acƟviƟes. 

The Tournament Desk – here you will find current informaƟon about upcoming tournament play, a link 
to recent payouts, the current calendar, game descripƟons and more. 

Other desks including recent notes from the SMGA President, the Handicap Chairman and the Rules 
Chairman.  There is also a desk for the Website Manager. 

The right side contains various documents, useful links and some direct email links. This is a great place 
to start for anything pertaining to golf in SADDLEBROOKE. 

There is roster of the SGMA membership available.  For security reasons this is password protected.  The PW is 
provided once you join the SMGA.  There is an unprotected telephone list of the membership.  This can be 
used on your smartphone to look up members and iniƟate a direct call by tapping on the telephone number 

There is a Sponsors Page showing all the local business that contribute to the success of the SMGA.  Some 
have direct links to the business website.  Most have telephone numbers.  Please think of the businesses when 
you look for products and/or services.  Reference the SMGA and you may get a discount! 

There is much more on the website, but this should get you started.  Since its launch in April of 2024, over 
17,000 visits to the various pages have been recorded.  Your quesƟons and suggesƟons are always welcome. 

Welcome, 

MerriƩ Harrington, smgawebsite2024@gmail.com 

SMGA Website Manager 

 


